
Agreed Report

● Meeting was held on 18th June 2024

● The BOM extended congratulations to Fr. Cushen on his Golden Jubilee as a
priest.

● The BOM also extended congratulations to Bridín on the birth of her baby girl
and her recent re-election as a counsellor in the New Ross District.

● The school calendar for the coming school year was ratified by the BOM.

● All remaining policy updates were ratified by the BOM and signed by Bridín
and John Ryan.

● The BOM extended a huge thanks to the Parents Association, Margaret our
secretary, Mairéad and MJ Furlong for all their input into making the
Castleboro Run such a success. The proceeds of the run will be added to the
fund for our sensory trail.

● The school achieved the Amber Flag award under the leadership of Elaine
Quigley for our work around Wellbeing and Mental Health.

● We also achieved the Curious Minds Gold Award under the leadership of
Sarah Mason for our work in the area of STEM.

● We have also been accepted into the Creative Schools and Blast
programmes for the coming school year.

● We have been accepted into the ‘Say Yes to Languages’ programme for the
coming school year. Our eight week block will commence in February 2025.


